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There is just over a week left to enter the Wolverhampton Grand Prix, the third main event of this season’s series.

The tournament takes place on the weekend of March 21-22 at the popular venue of WV Active Aldersley, and is
sure to be a busy event, so players are advised to enter sooner rather than later.

Banded events will take place on the Saturday, with the open singles and Under-21 and Veterans’ events on the
Sunday and the closing date for entries is Monday Feb 17.

Click here to download an entry form or to enter online
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